22.07.2025
MOUNT CARMEL PU COLLEGE

Dear Parents,

Kindly note that blue tooth / hands free is banned on campus. Students
are unaware of their surroundings which can lead to untoward
incidents.

The bags of students will be checked periodically from July 25, 2025 .
" Confiscated blue tooth will not be returned so that students are aware
that certain restricted gadgets cannot be used. An initial warning will
also be given prior to strict enforcement. Use of mobile is restricted to
avail canteen facility only.

It is our joint responsibility to guide students.
Regards
Administrator & Principal

MCPUC



